Charter Township of Gun Plain
Budget Workshop Meeting
November 5, 2013

A budget workshop meeting was called to order by supervisor Vandenberg at 4:30 pm. on November 5,
2013. The following board members were present Meert, Morehouse, Kopka, Horton, Pearson and
Vandenberg.

The first order of business, Vandenberg informed the board that in their box, are packets which included
eight application for the position of trustee. Vandenberg asked the board members to review them for
the meeting to be held on November 7, 2013 at 7:30 pm.

The board review and discussed each line item for the 2014/2015 budget.

Under IT Support Vandenberg explained that our server is going to need replaced in the next year or
two, our last server was approximately $16, 000.00. Vandenberg stated that it needs to be moved out of
the furnace room. Kopka stated that he would like to get hids and would like to know what specs we
need and ask if Tony could do a presentation to the board on this product.

Parking Lot

Vandenberg stated that we will need some major repairs to the parking lot for next year, the board
needs to think about what we would like to see do to repair it.

Adjournment

Vandenberg motioned to adjourn at 6:28 pm. Horton seconded, Motion carried.



